
 

 

Hello LPA Central Parents/Guardians, 

I appreciate your patience as we work out the logistics related to the RedforEd movement.  I 

am very thankful that I have the opportunity to work with the dedicated and caring teachers 

and staff at LPA Central.  We also understand how much parents count on us to provide an 

exceptional education for their children.   

 

LPA Central will be open on Thursday and Friday of this week (including the before and after 

school program).  This is a fluid situation, and I cannot predict what might happen after that.  

We will keep all parents up to date if anything changes.  Please check our Facebook page, Class 

Dojo, and website for any updates.  Additionally, for important announcements, I will send out 

a school-wide automated phone message. 

 

Thank you for your support and understanding. 

 

Brendan Ewald, Principal 

La Paloma Academy – Central Campus 

bewald@lpatucson.org 


